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This Week 

Transition Evening: All parents and carers are invited to our Transition Evening 

on Tuesday 8th July from 4-5.30pm 

Horsham Children’s Parade: We are again taking part in the Horsham Children’s

Parade this year, which is on Sunday 6th July. If you would like to bring your 

child and take part in the parade, please let your class teacher know. As this 

event coincides with the Rotary Club’s “Funday Sunday” free funfair event in 

Horsham Park, the same arrangement as last year will be in place to allow free 

rides for students who take part later in the day, after they have completed the 

parade.

QEII Connections: The next QEII Connections event is on Wednesday 2nd July 

and is a visit from the West Sussex Parent Carer Forum. Please see the 

attached poster for more information and if you would like to attend please let 

us know by emailing  office@qe2school.co.uk

School Drive Speed Limit: Please can we remind everyone that the speed limit 

of 5mph applies on the school drive, which includes the access road past the 

garages. Please be aware of your speed when driving into and out of the school 

premises.

Drop-off and Collection Times: To keep everyone safe, please do not arrive 

onsite to drop off or collect your child before 9am in the morning or 3pm in the 

afternoon. The full details of the drop off and pick up arrangements can be seen 

in the Parents/Carers section of our website.

Puberty Workshop: Please see the attached poster for details of an upcoming 

“Puberty, sexuality and the birds and the bees” workshop from Autism Support 

Crawley.

Reaching Families: Please see the attached posters with details of upcoming 

events from Reaching Families.

WSCC Communication Club: Please see the attached poster for an SEN 

Communication Club for children aged 0-5 offered by WSCC.

Springboard Stepping Stones: Please see the attached flyer for the 

Springboard Project’s Stepping Stones club.

Parent Questionnaire: The latest QEII Parent Questionnaire 

is now live. You can complete this by following this link or using 

the QR code. Please can you complete it by Monday 6th July: 

https://forms.office.com/e/zNj5UadLfQ

Letters Home
No letters home this week.

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Niki, Trailblazers - Winning a Special Recognition award from Kids Invent 

Stuff for his Taskmaster Club invention.

Amber, Trailblazers - Excellent listening, recalling and recording of facts 

about Sikhism including comparing it to other religions.

Ronnie, Trailblazers - Cleaning all the tables in the dining hall each day.

Jasmine, Adventurers - persevering with every piece of the Chimp Trail 

equipment and bravely practising her jumping.

http://office@qe2school.co.uk
https://forms.office.com/e/zNj5UadLfQ
https://forms.office.com/e/zNj5UadLfQ


Class News from Trailblazers
Trailblazers have had a fun packed half term! We have enjoyed some fabulous trips out; South Of 

England Show and Yachting from Itchenor Harbour to name just two! At the South of England Show 

we were able to meet and greet the rabbits, guinea pigs and sheep, plus look at some fantastic shows 

from the pigs! We were also lucky enough to meet our resident donkeys in school – petting and 

grooming them. We have even managed to fit in our regular lessons such as cooking, maths and our 

Topic, 'Alchemy Island' where we were looking at chemical reactions: exploding volcanos!
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